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STATE OF

COLORADO Cunningham - DNR, Michael <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Permit # M-1994-117 (Gold Hill Mill) Amendment #1

1 message

Veruska Trask <veruska_summerville@msn.com> Wed, Jan 17, 2018 at 10:58 AM
To: "michaela.cunningham@state.co.us" <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Dear People,

Coloradoe Division of Mine Safety and Reclamation,

| approve of Mark Steen’s mining in the Gold Hill Area. He is willingly working with all

requirements, and is willing to solve all problems with the reopening of the mill. His conservation
easement of many acres speaks to his conservation of land. Please approve the amendment to his
permit. [ have known Mark Steen for many years and [ appreciate his confribution to the
community, Gold Hill is a mining district and during the time the mill was operating Mark Steen and
his business partners worked w the community in terms of hours of operation and any issues that
needed to be addressed. 1 have full confidence in Mark Steen and Colorado Mills in solving any
problems associated with recpening the mill.

Thank-you.

Veruska Trask 303 443-6566
1627 Gold Run Rd. Boulder, CO. 80302
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